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Den Haag, 12 March 2020 
Subject: Meetings cancelled until 31 March 2020  
 
Dear parents and care keepers,  
 

Today Scouting Nederland changed the advice for the regular meetings from our Scout Group because 
of the Corona virus. Scouting Nederland advised to cancel all the meetings until March 31.  
 
In the Scouts game there is a lot of physical contact, with this decision we follow up the advice from 
the Dutch Government to avoid social contacts in public.  
 
Our Scout group is following the advice from Scouting Nederland. This means that all meetings are 
cancelled for a few weeks until March 31.  
 
We will send an update if we have more information and about meetings after 31 March.   
 
If you have questions about Scouting and the Corona virus please visited the website from Scouting 
Nederland for more information: https://www.scouting.nl/nieuws/1856-vragen-en-antwoorden-over-
scouting-en-het-coronavirus-covid-19. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Chris van Arenthals 
secretaris 
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